
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

John Plescow 
Thursday, December 1, 2022 1:23 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: STATUS OF INFORMATION SENT 

Please, add to docket 20220032. 
Also Diane, please add to 1408974C. 

From: vmacousineau vmacousineau <vmacousineau@bell.net> 

Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2022 12:10 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Anglers Cove Bob Fennell <bob.fennell@hotmail.com> 
Subject: STATUS OF INFORMATION SENT 

CORRESPONDENCE 
12/1/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 11810-2022 

Can you please advise if you require any clarification on the items sent for your review since a final 
decision on the rates is to be made on December 6, 2022. 

Exhibit 3 - my letter to Bart Fletcher dated January 9, 2009 clearly states our questions about the size 
of the holding sewage pond. Please review this Exhibit and note Pages 3, 10 and 11. In 2008 when 
the rates were originally established also included in my e-mails sent to you were several letters and 
documentation of conversations with the PSC who at that time advised me nothing could be done and 
I needed to submit this information the next time they applied for an increase. 

A reply would be greatly appreciated. Also, can you please confirm that when a final decision is made 
and the rates are established I will receive a copy? The copy is required to ensure that the 4 year 
reduction in rate established by PSC is processed by Anglers Cove West Ltd. They did not process 
the rate reduction in the previous established rates until we brought it to their attention. 

Thanking you in advance for your help in bring our concerns to those individuals who are making the 
decision on the proposed rates. 

Marilyn Cousineau, Treasurer, Anglers Cove Home Owners Association 
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